

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Datex 2 5 OCT 2022 8:29 AM

DEPENDIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

REGION XI SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

OFFICE MEMORANDUM SGOD- 2022- 091

To:

Constant Dave G. Caberto, RN

Catherine P. Cantalejo, RN, MAN Marivic B. Aba-a (New Corella NHS)

Subject:

Consultative Meeting

Date:

October 24, 2022

- 1. The Provincial Health Office, under the Population Management Program Division- Adolescent Health and Youth Development Program, will be conducting a Consultative Meeting regarding the increasing suicide cases among adolescents and youth in our province on October 25, 2022, 8:00 to 5:00 in the afternoon at the VIP Clubhouse, DNSTC, Mankilam, Tagum City.
- 2. In this connection, you are advised to attend this activity on Official Business.
- 3. Travelling expenses shall be chargeable against Division MOOE subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.
- 4. Equal Opportunity Principle (EOP) in all endeavors for all teaching, non-teaching personnel and learners of the Division of Davao del Norte shall be strictly observed.
- 5. At all times, please be reminded of the observance of the new normal Local IATF health protocols.

6. Please be guided accordingly.

DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent

Enclosure: As stated SGOD/ SHS/CDC

Page 1 of 1



Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte

Telephone Number: (084) 216 0188





PROVINCIAL HEALTH OFFICE

October 18, 2022

DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent DepEd Davao del Norte Division

Dear Dr. Silva:

Greetings of healing and hope!

As observed, mental health is one of the challenges that the youth of our province is facing today and we have noticed increased mental health issues during and post-pandemic.

To address this, the Provincial Health Office, under the Population Management Program Division – Adolescent Health and Youth Development Program, will be conducting a Consultative Meeting regarding the increasing suicide cases among adolescents and youth in our province. To make this even more meaningful, we would like to respectfully invite the presence of Mr. Constant Dave Caberto, RN and Ms Catherine Cantalejo, RN in this event.

We are also requesting them to bring a copy of available reports of suicide cases (suicidal tendency and suicide deaths) in the DepEd schools from 2021 to present. This data would be very useful in the drafting of our plans for interventions in the provincial-level regarding this pressing concern.

Their presence would greatly contribute to the success of this event. For confirmation of attendance or inquiries, kindly contact Ms. Christy Carole Sanico, AHYD Coordinator at mobile number 0919-002-7822.

Truly yours,

DR. ALFREDO A. LACERONA Provincial Health Officer II



Republic of the Philippines Provincial Government of Davao del Norte

PROVINCIAL HEALTH OFFICE

October 18, 2022

DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent DepEd Davao del Norte Division

deped division of dayao delnorte RECORDS SECTION RECEIVED

1 9 OCT 2322

Dear Dr. Silva:

Greetings of healing and hope!

As observed, mental health is one of the challenges that the youth of our province is facing today and we have noticed increased mental health issues during and post-pandemic.

To address this, the Provincial Health Office, under the Population Management Program Division -Adolescent Health and Youth Development Program, will be conducting a Consultative Meeting regarding the increasing suicide cases among adolescents and youth in our province. To make this even more meaningful, we would like to respectfully invite the presence of the following Guidance Counselors to attend the said meeting on October 25, 2022, 8:00 to 5:00 in the afternoon at the VIP Clubhouse, DNSTC, Mankilam, Tagum City:

- 1. Marivic B. Aba-a (New Corella NHS)
- 2. Teresita Bendoy (Sto. Tomas NHS)
- 3. Lea Rodriguez (Kimamon NHS)

We are also requesting them to bring a copy of available reports of suicide cases (suicidal tendency and suicide deaths) in the schools they handle from 2021 to present. This data would be very useful in the drafting of our plans for interventions in the provincial-level regarding this pressing concern.

Their presence would greatly contribute to the success of this event. For confirmation of attendance or inquiries, kindly contact Ms. Christy Carole Sanico, AHYD Coordinator at mobile number 0919-002-7822.

Truly yours,

Provincial Health Officer II